From:
 Stuart Hobley

 To:
 Samantha Pimlott

 Subject:
 Fw: CRISP Wireless Tower Update

 Date:
 Tuesday, 15 July 2025 3:45:37 PM

Attachments: crisnwirelesslnqn/4000x4000nx)270\_39dh1803-5729-4faf-be8f-4478f1f6d74c.pnd

noni 302.7025 1086 776-1427-476-50261-66224786594, pro 059 line 0bac05021c3c 48c3 ba5c 24cd0cd44165.png websiteicon 1c08ade4-eb5c-4deb-ae06-eetd0c601dab.png facebook bfdfc752-c772-438e-9e01-754dda86264 png

## Attachment CEO report

**Stuart Hobley** 

Chief Executive Officer



Shire of Cunderdin 37 Lundy Avenue, Cunderdin, WA, 6407 P: 08 9635 2700 | M: 0458 351 008 E: stuart.hobley@cunderdin.wa.gov.au Working Hours: Monday - Friday 8:00-4:30





The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from any computer.

The views expressed in this e-mail are those of the author and do not represent those of the Shire of Cunderdin unless it is clearly indicated. You should scan this e-mail a any attachments for viruses. The Shire of Cunderdin accepts no liability for any direct or indirect damage or loss resulting from the use of any attachments to this e-mail.

From: Heidi Cowcher <admin2@crispwireless.com.au>

**Sent:** Tuesday, 15 July 2025 3:34 PM **Subject:** CRISP Wireless Tower Update

## Afternoon Tower Owners

I am pleased to advise that all towers and containers are now completed at all sites in this project.

Our technicians are now finalising the commissioning of all radios and equipment and completing all the fitout inside each of the containers. This takes around a month, hopefully sooner with any luck.

Once the towers are fully operational, we test them for around a week to iron out any potential 'glitches' to ensure that the connections are seamless between the towers.

I anticipate that within the next month, our friendly admin team will contact each of you to confirm your requirements in relation to the free services offered as part of the land access agreement.

Should you have any queries at all, please do not hesitate to contact our friendly office team on 6809 2100,

or by return email to me.

We look forward to working with you as we bring greater connectivity opportunities to our community.

## Kind Regards

## Heidi

Heidi Cowcher

Grant Manager

08 6809 2100
crispwireless.com.au
Suite 4 | 2 Williams Road
Narrogin | 6312





The information contained in this electronic email message is privileged and confidential, and is intended only for the use of the addressee.

If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, reproduction, distribution or other use of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender by reply transmission and delete the message without copying or disclosing it.